COPY
11 DB REGISIER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

18t February,1962.

Dear Sirs,
Sele "LJUBLIANA"

In reply to your letter of the 23rd
Janum.-g I hgve o say that the Committee are
agreeable to 2 General Exemination being held
at a Yugoslavien port next nonth, but consider
that this should be held in drydock, In view
of the age of the ship the period of posponement
granted for the ipecial Survey will be determined
by the condition of the ship as found and reported
upon at the time of the General Examinstion,

I take this opportunity to point out
that the lain Boiler and Serewshaft Surveys
hecome due st the end of February and March
1962 respectively, =nd it is concluded that these
inspections will be dealt with at the forthcoming

drydocking,.

I shall be glaéd to learn what arrangements
are now zropeaod for the drydocking and General
Exanination © be held.

Yours faithfully,

c.c.Rijeka.

Doguty Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,
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